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Newtown Historic Association presents  
“Bucks County Farmhouses” 

 
The October meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be held on Monday, 
October 19th at 8:00 PM at the Court Inn, Court St. & Centre Ave., Newtown.  
 
The meeting will feature a lecture by Jeffrey L. Marshall, NHA Board Member and Vice 
President of Resource Protection for the Heritage Conservancy, on his recently published 
book entitled, “Bucks County Farmhouses.”  The book is a 136 page photo essay that 
traces the various types of farmhouses built in the county prior to the Civil War Era. 
While the book devotes a number of pages on log houses and brick houses, the majority 
of the book focuses on the iconic Bucks County Stone Farmhouse in its many variations 
and forms.  With text and four hundred photographs and illustrations, the book provides 
something for the casual old house fan as well as the serious architectural historian. 
  
The public is invited and refreshments will be served.  This will prove to be a very 
interesting and informative meeting.  For further information call 215-968-3914 or visit 
the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org.     
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